Select Board’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine
11/8/2021

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deborah Marquis
Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries
Signed four (4) Abatement Letters

Other Business:

Discussed with Wendall Card, Jr about removing metal from Recycling Center.

Chad Halloway was in to give the Selectmen an update concerning the plowing contract with Bamford
Foundations.

Discussed the approval, subject to Town Meeting the Revaluation Proposal from RID Appraisal, Voted 3-0 as
approved.

Discussed the possibility of raising the fee of disposal of appliances containing freon. No decision made.

Adjournment at 7:15pm, Brad made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



